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May 31, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Since going remote as of March 2020, EWSIS in partnership with the 

Department of Education ensured that every student had access to a device 

equipped for google classroom and remote learning.  You may have received a 

google chrome book and/or an Apple IPad. We are requesting that these 

devices be returned to the EWSIS campus before the end of the 2021-22 

school term.

When: We are asking that you or your student bring these devices on dates as 

follows:

Tuesday 6/14: ALL STUDENTS - present devices at 2:30pm in the 

auditorium.

Wednesday 6/22: ALL STUDENTS - present devices at 2:30pm in the 

auditorium.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 

itrequest@ewsis.org 

 


